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This document (queryID 1023) is confirmation of your Level 2 Species of Concern Response.

Your login and project information below:

User ID: 1023
First Name: Sabrina
Last Name: Drackert

Email Address: sabrina@springfieldchamber.com

Business: Springfield Area Chamber of Commerce
Project: Land Development
Your query information below:
User Response . . . . . . . . UTM UTM .
ID  Level Township Range Section Direction Latitude Longitude Point Line North East Rectangle TimeStamp
2/9/2009
1023 29 22 18 W 0] 0 0 0 9:42:02
AM

Thank you for accessing the Missouri Natural Heritage Review Web Site developed by the Missouri Department of
Conservation and the U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service with funding assistance by the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers. The
purpose of this web site is to provide information to federal, state and local agencies, organizations, municipalities,
corporations and consultants regarding sensitive fish, wildlife, plants and their habitats to assist in planning, designing and
permitting stages of projects.

The results of a database query of the above referenced location indicate that no federally-listed threatened or endangered
species (including those species proposed for listing) or critical habitat (designated or proposed) are known to occur on or
near the project site. The U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service response is provided under the authority of the National
Environmental Policy Act of 1969 (42 U.S.C. 4321-4347) and the Endangered Species Act of 1973, as amended (16
U.S.C. 1531-1543).

The results of a database query of the above-referenced location indicate that state endangered species other species or
natural communities of conservation concern (e.g., prairie, glade, fen) are known to occur on or near the project site and
may be impacted by project construction activities. An MDC specialist needs to review your request to determine if your
project is close enough to impact the resource in question. Please contact the Missouri Department of Conservation for
further consultation. A written request containing the project description, county name, U.S.G.S. 1:24,000 topographic
qguadrangle name, township, range and section, and a location map (e.g., U.S.G.S topo. quad.) with the project area clearly
identified, and a copy of this document noting the unique reference code should be sent to: Missouri Department of
Conservation, Policy Coordination Section, Missouri Natural Heritage Review Web Site, P.O. Box 180, Jefferson City,
MO 65102-0180.

The web site also provides additional information regarding management practices for planning purposes if your project is
within the known range of certain sensitive species and habitats(e.g., karst areas, grasslands, stream reaches with critical
spawning restrictions). Please note that this information does not serve as a substitute for direct consultation with Missouri
Department of Conservation staff.

Thank you for helping us protect Missouri's sensitive natural resources. If you have any questions or require further
assistance you may contact the U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service at (573)234-2132 or the Missouri Department at
(573)522-4115, Ext. 3250.
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